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Let’s Get the PublicOn Our Side!

WFSE members negotiating our 2025-27 

union contracts are being offered basically

nothing by the state in terms of pay.

If we accept it, it'll have dire consequences for our

members and the Washingtonians who depend on

our work.

On August 20th, we're rallying across the state to

build bridges with the public for a better contract.

Find details at the RSVP link! 
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